
I endorse any measure that would decrease the amount of sexually explicit email I receive, and would
clearly identify sexually explicit email (and email which contain links to sites featuring such material).  I
have recieved email specifically designed to circumvent my spam-blocking measures, such as "Fw:Re:Fw:
dcfisk ,chick & animals".  Not only do these email not identify their content, and seek to fool the recipient
with false information about forwards and returns, but they contain words which my children find
appealing.  My children are just reaching the age where they are starting to email their friends, and I would
like to be able to protect them as best I can from inappropriate and offensive material.
 
Thank-you, Kim Gregg
 
Kim Gregg
Florida


